
IMPORTANT MESSAGE 

 

PLEASE ACKNOWLEDGE RECEIPT OF THIS ADDENDUM ON THE BID COVER SHEET. 

 

 
CITY OF NAPLES 

PURCHASING DIVISION 
CITY HALL, 735 8TH STREET SOUTH 

NAPLES, FLORIDA   34102 
PH: 239-213-7100     FX: 239-213-7105 

 
ADDENDUM NUMBER 2 

 
 

 

  

 

 

 

THE FOLLOWING INFORMATION IS HEREBY INCORPORATED INTO,  
AND MADE AN OFFICIAL PART OF THE ABOVE REFERENCED BID. 

 

Attached are the revisions for sheet 2 of 4 of "Mast Arm Conversion at 5th Ave. S. and 3rd St. S." 

 

Attached are the attendees at the pre-bid meeting held on September 25, 2012. 

 
Responses to Questions 
 

1. Will the City of Naples reconsider the requirements for the GC License and allow a current and valid Florida 
Certified Electrical Contractor or accept FDOT’s prequalification for category of Work Class such as Traffic 
Signals to bid project? 

 
Yes, the City will allow licensed electrical contractors (along with GC’s) to submit, as long as a registered 
professional engineer prepares and certifies the design. 
 

2. What is the budget for this project? 
 

The budget is $160,000. 
 

3. Is it possible to extend the bid date to October 18, 2012?  
 

No. 
 

4. Also please confirm bid price proposal is not due on October 11, 2012 @ 2:00 PM. 
 

Bid pricing is not due. The review criteria is included in the proposal. 
 

 
 

 

 

 

NOTIFICATION 

DATE: 

 

10/03/12 
  

BID TITLE: 

 

Design/Build Decorative Mast-Arm at 5th 

Avenue & 3rd Street 

BID NUMBER: 

 

065/12 

BID OPENING DATE & TIME: 

 

 10/11/12  
2:00PM 

 






